Dear NKN School Board,

Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School seeks board approval for the annual 7th grade field trip.

This trip takes place each year on the first Tuesday in June. This year that day will be Tuesday, June 5th during the school day. Students will participate in multiple activities on the Bay Ocean Spit, learning about micro and macro plastics, taking a natural history hike, and attending a 90 minute kayaking and boating safety session at Cape Meares Lake with Kayak Tillamook.

Four NKN staff members and 6-8 parent chaperones will help supervise. In addition experts from the Tillamook Estuaries Partnership, Kayak Tillamook, the Tillamook County Pioneer Museum and other local organizations will lend their support to make this a unique and memorable day for the NKN 7th grade.

Thank you for considering our request.

Sincerely,

Káthryn Harmon

NKN Library Media Specialist